
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 11, 2017 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
Re:  January 1, 2018 IRM Rate Filing / EB-2017-0080 

 
 

Pursuant to Chapter 3 of the Filing Requirements for Transmission and Distribution 

Applications and 4th generation incentive regulation mechanism (IRM4) policies and 

Instructions for Filing 2018 Rate Applications, Waterloo North Hydro Inc. hereby submits 

its January 1, 2018 Rate Adjustment application together with all relevant working 

papers. We enclose two (2) hard copies of the Manager’s Summary and Attachments.  

 
WNH has previously forwarded the PDF version and Excel Files containing Supporting 

Documentation and the Models via the Board’s web portal.  

 

If there are any questions, please contact Alyson Conrad at 519-888-5550, 

aconrad@wnhydro.com  or me at 519-888-5542, asingh@wnhydro.com . 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 Original signed by 
 

Albert P. Singh, MBA, CPA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 

 
526 Country Squire Rd. 
Waterloo ON  N2J 4G8 

Telephone  519-888-5542  
Fax  519-886-8592 
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www.wnhydro.com 
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